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Susan Blake

From: Pathum Gunasekara <Pathum.Gunasekara@muswellbrook.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 June 2015 4:40 PM

To: Susan Blake

Cc: Eddie Love; Trent Wink

Subject: Mapping amendment 

Attachments: 5650_COM_LSZ_008_080_20130628.pdf; 5650_COM_LSZ_022_080_20090317.pdf; 

map 1 and 2.pdf

Hi Susan, 

 

Further to our phone conversation, please find attached maps including originally gazetted map in 2009 (LSZ_022) 

and current map (LZN_008) in relation to LOT 42 DP 748269 (I‘ve circled this lot in RED colour on both maps – see 

map 1 and 2). 

 

As I mentioned, we haven’t amended zoning or development standards related to LOT 42 since 2009. It seems that 

this is an error occurred during Muswellbrook LEP 2009 Amendment No 7, where we re-formatted all our LEP maps 

to comply with the Department’s SI LEP mapping technical requirements during 2011/2012. 

 

We are considering  to fix this minor mapping error as a part of Muswellbrook LEP 2009 Amendment No 12 

(administrative amendments) to ensure our LEP maps are up-to-date and provide correct information to the 

community.  

 

At this stage, we think it is not necessary to report this matter back to Council seeking a separate resolution to 

correct this minor mapping anomaly. But once we received the Gateway Determination we’ll be reporting it to 

Council prior to public exhibition, highlighting the above proposed changes to LSZ. 

 

Could you please include this minor mapping amendment into MLEP Amendment No 12. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Pathum Gunasekara I Strategic Planner 
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